HARRISON COUNTY TROY J. PETERSON
SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT SHERIFF

P.O. BOX 1480¢GULFPORT, MISSISSIPPI 395024228-896-0606

***PRESS RELEASE***
For Immediate Release

On Monday, December 16, 2019, Sheriff Troy Peterson is requesting the assistance of the public to
help identify a remaining victim of serial killer Samuel Little

According to Sheriff Troy Peterson in 2018 serial killer Samuel Little began confessing to numerous
murders across the United States, including the murders of five women which he picked up in the
Gulfport area. Three of his victims have been identified and arrest warrants have been issued. The
Harrison County Sheriff’s Office has received additional information about a victim from Samuel Little.
Little has drawn a sketch of what he remembers this victim to look like. The Harrison County Sheriff’s
Office will be passing out informational flyers and will be posting on social media the sketch of this
victim. If you recognize the victim or recall someone who is missing , please contact the Harrison County
Criminal Investigations Division at 228-896-0678 or email coldcases@harrisoncountysheriff.com or

mscoastcrimestoppers.com
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DO YOU RECOGNIZE ME??
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« African American ; e

- Female !

. Early to Mid 20’s

« 5 to5'5”

« Approximately 130
pounds

« | was last seen at or
near a bar in North
Gulfport area

. | went missing or was
murdered before
December of 1992

« My body was placed
outdoors in a grassy

area somewhere in
Samuel Little drew the above drawing of this victim. Please

remember this is not an exact picture of her. Call or email
with any information, even if they do not closely resemble.

Gulfport

In 2018, serial killer Samuel Little began confessing to numerous murders across
the United States, including the murders of five women which he picked up in the
Gulfport area. Three of his victims have been identified and arrest warrants have
been issued. The Harrison County Sheriff’s Office is requesting the assistance of
the public to help them identify the remaining two victims. Please take the time
to think back on your family and community. If you recall any case where a
woman went missing or was found outdoors deceased, please contact the
Criminal Investigation Division of the Harrison County Sheriff’s Office.

Call 228-896-0678 or email coldcases@harrisoncountysheriff.com




